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Feb 28, 2014

Subject: Use of FCC Notice on the Device MX4O

To Whom It May Concern;

Due to the size and dimensions of the MX4O, the FCC Notice cannot fit into the allocated space
for the label.

The area for the entire label as shown in the label placement picture is recessed into the plastic
housing. The plastic material surrounding the label will be textured to enable better handling of
the device by the end user. Label materials will not be able to adhere to the textured surface.

As required the regulation, the following notice is will be placed in the User Manual:

This device complies with Part 15 of the FCC Rules:
Operation is subject to the following conditions:

1. This device many not cause harmful interference, and

2. This device must accept any interference received, Including interference that may cause
undesired operation

Changes and Modifications not expressly approved by Philips Medical Systems can void your
authority to operate this equipment under Federal Communications Commissions rules.

Best Regards,

Claire Arakaki

Regulatory Affairs Specialist


